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To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

FOCUS GROUP DISCUSSION ON THE ISSUES AND CONCERNS ON
THE IMPLEMENTATION OF SCHOOL-BASED MANAGEMENT (SBM)

1. In reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 75, s. 2022, dated August 26, 2022,
Moratorium on the Conduct of Division and Regional School-Based
Management Validation Activities, this Office shall conduct the above -
captioned activity, on July 7, 2023, 9:00 A.M., at Continhuous Improvement
Learning Hub, Varela Building, DepEd NCR.

2. This activity aims to:

a. determine the issues and concerns of SDOs in the implementation of
School-Based Management (SBMJ;

b. identify TA needs of SDOs in terms of providing necessary technical
assistance for continuous improvement of school practices and
processes in areas identified as dimensions of school operations; and

c. come up with a mechanism to ensure relevance and enhance the
efficiency of the provision of technical assistance.

3. Participants in this activity are the respective Division SBM coordinators of 16
Schools Division Offices.

4. For clarifications, kindly coordinate with Maria Laarni Carla C. Paranis,
Regional SBM Focal Person, through email at

marialaarnicarla.paranis@deped.gov.ph.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

WILFR . RAL, CESO III
Regional Director
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